

## CPCF Extensions Update

The QAB confirmed that students within Stage 2 of the CTSI professional competency framework (CPCF) will be granted a portfolio extension until April 2021.

The QAB recognise 2020 has been a difficult year for delegates to gain the practical experience required to assist with the assessment processes and therefore flexibility will be given if required.

Should delegates require any further advice or support please contact the Qualifications team alternatively join the student calls with the team details within the newsletter: <a href="mailto:qualifications@tsi.org.uk">qualifications@tsi.org.uk</a>

August 2020